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The Upper Grand District School Board is welcoming public input on draft policies. Currently under review is:
Policy 104 – Access to School Premises
This policy is important to students, staff, school councils, parents and community members because everyone plays a role in maintaining a safe learning and working environment in and around our schools.
You are invited to review the draft documents and submit online feedback at www.ugdsb.ca/board/policy.  The deadline for public input is June 21, 2018 at 4 p.m. EST.  Persons without internet access may call 519-822-4420 (or toll-free 1-800-321-4025) ext. 723 to request a printed copy of the draft documents.
